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Dear friends of the Goethe-Institut,  

Welcome to our newsletter!  
We want to keep you up to date with what is happening around your  
Goethe-Institut, along with current information about German culture  
and activities in the Philippines. 

  
   

  
 

  
Wednesday Movie Nights - Der Verdacht (The Suspicion) 

We are pleased to present to you our new Frank Beyer film series. We will be 
showing the following film this Wednesday, December 17, 2014 at 6pm at the 
Goethe-Institut Library: 
 
 

http://www.goethe.de/ins/ph/en/map/ver.cfm?fuseaction=events.detail&event_id=20439007


Der Verdacht (The Suspicion) 
Director: Frank Beyer, colour, 98 min., 1990-91 

A love story from the GDR, which just barely manages to avoid turning into a 
tragedy in the mid 70s. Karin, the daughter of the Socialist Unity Party official, 
Kurt Melzer, loves Frank. The young man has gone through some hard times and 
for that reason alone doesn’t conform to the image of a perfect future son-in-law. 
Moreover, Kurt and his comrades harbour a nasty suspicion about Frank’s political 
sentiments. Karin, who has just started working for a newspaper and wants to 
start studying soon, is to give up the relationship. And so Karin does exactly that, 
yielding to the pressure from her parents and in the hope of getting a place at 
university. When Frank tries to commit suicide, the young, now pregnant woman 
decides to go back to her boyfriend after all. Her father seems to have learned 
something, too. THE SUSPICION was the first feature film by the great DEFA 
director Frank Beyer and came out after the Fall of the Wall. 
 
 
Free admission! 
 
Date: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 
Time: 6:00pm 
Venue: Goethe-Institut Philippinen Library 
G/4 Adamson Centre 
121 Leviste St., Salcedo Village, 1227 Makati City 
 

Contact: +632 8405723 to 24  
schools@manila.goethe.org  

 

Have fun! 

Film Series: Frank Beyer 
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